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Max Overland

From: Henshall, Eric <Eric.Henshall@mail.house.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:47 AM
To: Board of Directors
Subject: Letter from Congressman Liccardo
Attachments: 1.14.25 Liccardo SFCJPA letter to Valley Water.pdf

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender 
and know the content is safe. *** 

Good morning,  

Please see the attached letter from Congressman Sam Liccardo. 

Thanks, 

Eric Henshall 
Deputy Chief of StaƯ 
Rep. Sam Liccardo (CA-16) 
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